Lake Bluff Middle School

31 E. Sheridan Place Lake Bluff, IL 60044 (847) 234-9407

voice mail (847) 234-9407 x 3213 FAX (847) 615-9144

Dear Band and Chorus Students and Parents.

Each student in a performing ensemble will need a solid black, short-sleeved polo shirt. If you do not already have one, the LBMS music department shirts will again be available for \$20.00. To order, please fill out and return the form below and send it to school with the appropriate amount no later than **Friday**, **October 30**th and return to the MS office.

Each student will also need to provide the following items for their uniform:

- **Khaki pants** Classic cut in tan khaki color, your choice of pleated or flat-front that are roomy enough to tuck in shirt tails
- Black belt
- Black socks
- Black shoes Solid black, black-soled shoes with low heels or ALL BLACK tennis shoes

These uniform items need to be obtained before the **November 11th (Band)** and **November 12th (Chorus)** concerts. Khakis are often sale priced at Target, Kohl's, and other area department stores, and there is still plenty of time to shop.

Thank you for your support of the LBMS music programs and please call or e-mail us if you have any questions.

Ann Cvitko	vic, Choral Director	Dary	Daryl Beese, Band Director		
R	eturn this form to the advis	JSIC SHIRT ORDE sor or to the office with a \$20 e School no later than Frida	.00 check ma	ide payable to	
	double Name	Youth M (8-12)	Adult S	Adult M	
Stud	dent's Name	Youth L (14-16)	Adult L	Adult XL	
Stud	dent's Advisor				
Paid by:	Check #	Cash			

If you are uncertain of sizes, <u>samples shirts are available in the choir room for students to try on.</u> The majority of MS students order YL or AS. We do recommend that you lean towards the larger size to allow for growth for their years at the Middle School. Also, it is recommended that you wash in cold water and line dry to avoid shrinkage.